
 

 

 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
  
CONSENT FOR STUDENT OBSERVATION IN EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION CENTRE  
 
 
In Term 4, our early years staff will be conducting visits to some of our local Early Childhood 
Centres/Kindergartens. During these visits, we hope to observe your child in their familiar setting, 
and talk with their Early Childhood Teachers. 

 
The observations made by the Sherwood State School staff member will assist in class placement 
for Prep in 2026, and is one of the many ways we work to support families to ensure a smooth 
transition to school.  
 
We require your permission to conduct this visit, and therefore ask for you to please complete and 
return the form below. Please note, if your child is not attending the centre on the dates we visit, 
please note our staff member will gain observations by speaking with their primary educator 
instead.  
 
Please note that we do not attend every kindergarten, and visits depend on the enrolments from 
across the local kindys. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact me via email hjame88@eq.edu.au or phone 
the school on 37162111. Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Helen James  
Enrolment/Administration Officer  
 
 
I give permission to Sherwood State School to observe ________________________at 
 
_______________________ECEC. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ____________________________________ 
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